
Upcoming Opportunity for  

Technology Service Providers 
The City of Los Angeles Department of City Planning has  released a Requests for Qualifica-

tions (RFQ) for the purpose of preparing a pre-qualified list of on-call technology service 

providers to assist with varying technology-based work assignments and projects. Submis-

sion of Qualifications are due  December 2, 2022 by 4:00PM.   

 

This  process is the sole method to become eligible for this work, and the Department of City 

Planning seeks a broad and wide range of interested parties to participate in the RFQ pro-

cess. 

 

A list of pre-qualified technology service providers will be established to support specific 

technology projects for one (1) or more of the following eight (8) Information Technology 

services categories: 

 

1. Database Systems 

2. Document Management 

3. Geographic Information Systems (GIS) 

4. Infrastructure/Cloud Solutions Services 

5. Mobile Platform Development 

6. Project Management 

7. Software/Application Development 

8. Website Design/Development 
 
Proposers will be requested to provide/explain the type of work in connection with the ser-
vice categories. Proposers do not need to be qualified in every service category to be consid-
ered. 
 

The RFQ can be found on the Regional Alliance Marketplace for Procurement (RAMP) at 

https://www.rampla.org/s/opportunity-details?id=0066g00003c3f4eAAA 

 

If you are not already registered on RAMP, you may register by going to: https://

angelenologin.lacity.org/signin/register. Notification of the RFQ release will be sent out 

through RAMP to all eligible registrants, based on the registered service codes and North 

American Industry Classification System (NAICS) category number indicated in the regis-

trant profile. 

 

It is the policy of the City of Los Angeles to provide Minority-owned Business Enterprises 

(MBEs), Woman-owned Business Enterprises (WBEs), Small Business Enterprises (SBEs), 

Emerging Business Enterprises (EBEs), Disabled Veteran-Business Enterprises (DVBEs), 

and all Other Business Enterprises (OBEs) equal opportunity to participate in the perfor-

mance of City contracts. If you are interested in being recognized as a certified company un-

der the aforementioned categories, information can be found under the support section of 

http://www.rampla.org. 

 


